Dear Kindergarten Families,						June 5, 2017
Just a short note. The students earned another Superstar Party.  They decided it would be fun to try that wheel party one more time. Helmets required. We will celebrate the wheel party on Wednesday afternoon.  
The students have been reading new little phonics books.  I found the books on The Measured Mom website and printed a number of phonics books: or, er, ir, ur, ou, oi, oy, oo, and ow.  I would recommend doing a search online for these books and printing them http://www.themeasuredmom.com/.  When I go to the website, they have so much that I can’t find the books easily but when I do a search for the books then it goes directly to the books.
Check out the Kindergarten garden box when you come to school.  It has Teddy Bear sunflowers forming four sections with eggplant, 2 sections of carrots, and beets in our garden box.  
Hope to see you at 11:00 on Wednesday for the graduation!

The Kindergarten webpage is  http://kindergarten-sjbschool.weebly.com . 

If you have any questions please contact me at (651)437-2644.  God Bless You and thank you for choosing St. John School, Love Mrs. Huneke 


  


